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Hello,
 
I live in Brookside, KCMO and am writing in Support of Ordinance 220961.  I strongly believe the
trees are what make our neighborhoods unique and a wonderful place to live.  Everyone should be
able to enjoy the trees and all they offer including shade and wildlife. 
 
I wish to expand requirements for developers to preserve trees, implement mandates to replace
portions of trees removed during development and any other creative ways in which we can protect
our tree canopy.
 
Thanks!
 
Kelly Pritchett
E-Series® Catalyst Team Lead
 
Direct: 832.458.4649
Email: lohmekr@cpchem.com
 
Chevron Phillips Chemical Company LP
10001 Six Pines Dr, The Woodlands, TX 77380
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